
Page 1 of 1 

Education Centre 
545 11th Street East • Prince Albert, SK • S6V 1B1 

Phone: (306) 764-1571   Fax: (306) 763-4460 
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
Welcome to Kindergarten!  Saskatchewan Rivers Public School Division is thrilled to embark on this 
exciting journey with you and your child. The early years are a time of wonder, growth, play and 
discovery, and we are committed to providing a nurturing and enriching environment for your child's 
learning experience. 
 
As you prepare for your child's first days of Kindergarten, it's natural to feel a mix of emotions - 
excitement, nervousness, and perhaps a few butterflies. Rest assured, our school community is here to 
support you every step of the way.   Our dedicated Kindergarten teachers, along with our caring support 
staff and school administrators, are passionate about creating positive learning experiences for your 
child. Together, we will foster a culture of joyous learning, where children are encouraged to explore, 
play, and embrace challenges as opportunities for growth. 
 
At SRPSD, we believe in collaboration between home and school. We want to hear about your dreams 
and aspirations for your child, as well as their own hopes and dreams for the future. By sharing our 
goals, successes, and challenges, we can work together to provide a rich and meaningful educational 
experience for your child, not just in Kindergarten, but for years to come. 
 
We understand the trust you have placed in us to nurture the learning and well-being of your child, and 
we are committed to being your partners on this journey. Together, we will create a supportive and 
inclusive community where every child can thrive. 
 
Once again, welcome to Kindergarten! We look forward to getting to know you and your child, and to 
the exciting adventures that lie ahead. 
 
Yours in Education, 
 

 
 
Neil Finch 
Director of Education 
Saskatchewan Rivers Public School Division 
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